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Praying for those who have died 

Those who died recently 
Gerry Gaule, Tennypark, Callan Road 

Patrick Hogan, Stephen Street 
James Cooney, Clonmel (Brother of Mary Cooney) 

 

Anniversaries 
Sat 7.30pm William, Geoffrey and Mary Ann Brennan 

Sun 9.30am James, Babs and Paddy Mullins 

Sun  10.30am Ann Halllissey (1st Anniv) 

Sun 11.30am Harry & Jim Cousins 

Tue. 9.10am Brigid MacEneaney  

Wed 9.10am Mass for intentions of all those who sympathised with the family of Thomas  

  Maher 
 

We also remember:  
Hannah Shelley, (1st Aniv.) P.J. Marrinan,  
 

Next Weekend 

7.30pm  Teresa Clifford 

9.30am  Denis Philpott 

10.30am  Nora O’Connor 

11.30am  Michael Dunne 
  

Ministers for 12th  November - 2017 

Ministers of the Word. 

7.30.pm Pat Shortall 
9.30am  Patricia McEvoy, Jo Scopie 

10.30am  Pat Moylan, Kieran Pryall 
11.30am Brevin Benny, Shanly Sebstian 

 

Eucharistic Ministers 

7.30am Catherine Moylan, PeggySlattery, Con O’Sullivan 
9.30am  Tony Joyce, Ann Bray 

10.30am  Tom & Kathleen Morkan, Rena Kennecy 
11.30am  Rose Ann Brennan, Michael & Geraldine deBuitlear 

 

 

Eucharistic Ministers  please collect your Rota in Sacristy. 

P.P.C Meeting on 8th November at 7.30pm 

There are still a number of  November Envelopes awaiting Collection in Parish Office. 

A Time to Remember  -  November  -  Prayers for the Dead 

 During the Month of November the priests of the parish will offer up Masses for 

your deceased relatives and friends. There are Remembrance Slips in the November 

envelope which are now being distributed.  You are invited to write the names of your 

deceased relatives and friends on the slip and to place it in the box at the front of the altar. 

Fr. Jose Maria Recondo, Argentina, who spent a Summer in the parish is visiting Ireland 

and we are hoping that he will join Fr. Jim in celebrating the 9.10am Mass on Tuesday.  

Kilimanjaro School Project 

Once again I would like to thank you most sincerely for your generosity to date.  

Perhaps you may be in a position to further support the school and its objectives. 

You may do so by sponsoring the education of one child. 

The day to day running of the bus, driver, hiring of extra teachers, food and cooks 

cost 35 euro per child, per month. In order to fund this cost, we are setting up a 

sponsorship programme. I invite you to consider sponsoring child. I understand it 

may not be possible to sponsor a child for the full amount but any level of 

sponsorship would be greatly appreciated. 

 You may do so by credit transfer , standing order or direct debit to the 

following account and please do not forget to include your name and address for 

identification purposes. 

                              Account Name          Kilimanjaro Direct 

                              Bank                          Permanent TSB Kilkenny 

                              IBAN                         IBAN – IE64IPBS99063610520476 

                              BIC                           IPBSIE2DXXX 
 

 Alternatively you may pay by cheque made payable to Kilimanjaro Direct at the 

above address. I give you an absolute assurance that all contributions received will 

be applied to the project without any deductions or expenses. As we are a 

registered charity, any contribution over 250 eu per year is tax deductible. You 

will receive the name and photo of the child you sponsor and an end of year school 

report. Thanking you in anticipation and praying God’s blessing upon you, your 

family and your place of work. If you are interested and would like to hear more, 

A meeting will be held on Tuesday night 7th Nov. at 7.30pm in the Parish Centre. 
 

Congratulations to Dicksboro Hurling  Team on winning the County Final.  Well 

done to the players and all involved.  You did yourselves, your families, Club and 

Parish proud. Congratulations and every success and blessing in the future and the 

best of luck on Sunday in Parnell Park. 
 

Mass for retired and deceased Nurses will be celebrated in St. Fiacres Church in 

Loughboy on Thurs 16th Nov. at 10.30am.  followed by a ‘Coffee Morning’ in aid 

of Carlow/Kilkenny Home Care Team, in the Parish Centre. 

 

Information Event:  Thinking of becoming a Foster Carer.  You are welcome to  

meet in Kilkenny City Library, Tue 14th Nov. f rom  5.30pm to 7.30pm. 
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